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GraceNotes
s 
 

One of the keys to successful relationships is good 

communication.  This is why we are relaunching our 

Facebook Page and adding a new Bulletin Board section to 

our churchôs website. 

 

Starting in September, we will endeavor to post all of the 

churchôs important updates (news, events, prayer requests, 

etcé) on both our Facebook and Bulletin Board to make it 

easier for everyone to stay on top of what is happening at 

Grace. We will still be using our email and phone call 

messaging systems, but it is our hope that these two new 

additions will improve our communications. 

 

All you have to do is like our Facebook page and look for 

the updates as they are posted. And if you donôt Facebook, 

simply save our website as a favorite, because it will 

mirror all of our postings, pictures, and updates.  

September is an excellent month to test our two new 

communication  tools because there are so many exciting 

happenings going on at Grace, such as, the Menôs Retreat 

& Family Picnic, Deacon Elections, the restart of Sunday 

Night Youth Group, and the beginning of this yearôs 

Wednesday night AWANA clubs, Fellowship Meals, and 

Bible Study.. 
 

So, please, ñread all about it!ò 

Pastorôs Notes 

 

September  

2014 
 

9.1 

Labor Day 

9.3 

Isaiahôs Bells Practice 
Begins 

 

9.16-20 

PC Agricultural Fair 

9.24 

AWANA & Fellowship 

Meals Begin 

9.26 

Menôs Retreat 

9.27 

Family Picnic 

 

 

 

8 

Mark Your 

Calendar 



 

 
Announcements 

 

Reminder:  
AWANA Clubs 
& Fellowship 
Meals begin 

Sept 24th  
  

 

At 5:30pm  on September 7 th  the 
youth are meeting for Youth Group  and will 
be working on our Painting Project  so be 
sure to bring clothes that can get messy. 

 
In preparation for another fun year of AWANA 
clubs, we will be having an AWANA Training 
Night  on September 10 th . Food is provided and 
will be served at 5:30pm , and the training will 
begin around 6: 00pm . Contact Lena Howell for 
more information.  
 
Itôs a new year for AWANA  at Grace Baptist Church 
and to celebrate, weôre having a special kickoff  at 
6pm  on Wednesday September 24 th . Clubbers, 
come meet your AWANA leaders and regroup for 
ice cream. Please invite your friend s to join our 
special ministry for teaching kids the word of God!  
 
Weekly Fellowship Meals  return to Wednesday 
Nights on September 24 th  at 5:30pm . 
 
Be sure to mark your calendars for our ñIron 
Sharpens Ironò Menôs Retreat on Friday , 
September 26 th  at the Shelor Cabin at 5pm . 
There is a sign-up sheet outside the Sanctuary. All 
men ages 8 and above are invited. 
 
On Saturday , September 27 th  there will be a 
GBC Family Picnic , following the Menôs Retreat at 
the Shelor Cabin  at 11am.  
 
We have relaunched the Grace Baptist Facebook  
page, so please visit us, like us, and share what 
God is doing at GBC with your family and friends.  
We will also be posting the same content to our 
new church website ñbulletin board .ò 

 
 

14087 Jeb Stuart Hwy 
PO Box 1108 

Stuart, Va 24171 
 

Contact Us!  
office@hisgraceforyou.org 
info@hisgraceforyou.org 

276-694-5211 
 
 

 
 

 

Check out our website at:  
www.hisgraceforyou.org  

 

mailto:office@hisgraceforyou.org
mailto:info@hisgraceforyou.org
http://www.hisgraceforyou.org/


 

 

And the second is 

like unto it, Thou 

shalt love thy 

neighbor as thyself. 

 

�± Romans 8:30 

 

RELIEVE EDITORIAL STRESS 
TURN IN YOUR ARTICLES 

EARLY! 
DEADLINE FOR 
NEWSLETTER 

ARTICLES AND CHURCH 
CALENDAR UPDATES  

is The 20 th  of each month 

 
 

 

 

BIBLE STUDY: A WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

Sunday School ï 9:45am 
Here at Grace Baptist, we have several Sunday 
School Classes, one for every age group from pre-
school to senior adult.  You donôt need to be a 
member to attend one, just show up and anyone 
here will be more than happy to help you find the 
one for you. 
  
CHILDREN ARE GODôS GIFT TO US! 
We provide nourishing programs and learning 
experiences for all ages:   
Childrenôs Church for children K-3rd grade. The 
Puppet Ministry helps the bible come alive for the 
youngest to the oldest. 
          
CHURCH LIBRARY 
Our church library has something for everyone,  
from toddler to senior adult:  books, magazines,  
audiobooks, video tapes and CDôs. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

If you miss a Sunday 
morning sermon and want to 

listen on your computer or 
dow nload to your mobile 
device, just pull up the 

website and click on 
ñResourcesò, the sermons 

are there for you or you can 
send the link to a friend. 

There is a copy of the  
calendar and Grace Notes on 

the home page too.  

Nursery Workerôs Schedule 
Please try to be in the nursery by 10:45  

 

07 ï Nandrea Groves & Seth Reynolds 
 
14 ï Linda Daumen & Sarah Clark 
 
21 ï Wendy Buchanan & Austin Menear 
 
27 ï Charlotte & Cheyenne Hughes 
 
 

Childrenôs Church Schedule  
 
 

07 ï Wendy Buchanan & Peyton Elkins 
 
14 ï Ashley Marshall & Kaleb Marshall 
 
21 ï Maynee Meadows & Matt Holt 
 
28 ï Rick & Christy Menear 
 
 

Note: Infant & Toddler  Nursery is for infants & 
children up to 4 years  of age. Children 

(grades K -3 rd) can attend Childrenôs Church or 
Regular Services in the Sanctuary with a parent 

or guardian. 
 

 

CIRCLE GROUPS 
Women on 
Mission will meet 
on Tuesday, Sept 
16 th  7pm . Please 
contact Marceia 
Bartlett for more 
information. 
 

Women of Grace 
will meet on 
Thursday, Sept 
18 th  at 10am . 
Please contact Pat 
East for more 
information.  
 


